
 

 
Friday, 13th June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3, 
 
 
We would like to outline some reminders in preparation for our visit to Cleethorpes on 
Tuesday 8th July.  
 

1. We will need children to come to school for 8.00am on the day of the trip so 
that we can set off promptly at 8.15am. 
 

2. All children will need to bring a packed lunch, drink and snack {no nuts please}.  
 

3. They will need to wear clothing and footwear suitable for outdoor activities but we 
ask that they wear a school sweatshirt and bring a coat. They also might need sun 
cream and a sunhat.. 
 

 
We will set off back from Cleethorpes at approximately 3:30pm in order to give the 
children time to play on the beach. The EPTFA have kindly funded buckets and spades. 
We will return to school between 4:45pm and 5:15pm. However, we may be slightly late, 
depending on the traffic. Should the weather be absolutely horrendous, we will come 
back earlier and will know closer to the time. 
 
We also kindly ask that your child brings an additional £3.00 on the day in a labelled 
purse, wallet or envelope.  As part of the day, we will be visiting a souvenir shop so that 
the children can purchase an item of their choice. This will support the work that we will 
be doing as part of our ‘Money Matters’ curriculum.  If you have any further questions, 
please see your class teacher. 
 
School will be purchasing every child an ice lolly – please see your class teacher if you 
have any concerns about allergies.  
 
If you haven’t already, please log on to Parentpay to complete payment and give consent 
for your child to attend.  
 
Thank you, 
The Year 3 team. 


